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Chubb, Sarah 

Subject: Email re CBS - lntegra Coal 

Categories: SEC=UNCLASSIFIED 

From: Lance Muir 
Sent: Monday, 17 December 2007 5:43 PM 
To: Gregson, Scott 
Cc: Gary Webb; Graham Davidson; Michael Mapp 
Subject: Email re CBS - Integra Coal 

Dear Scott 

I am responding on behalf of lntegra Coal to an email forwarded today by Gary Webb of Newcastle Port 
Corporation today. 

I wish to advise that lntegra Coal supports the continuation of the CBS for the first 6 months of next year. 

However in respect to the questions raised by Gary in his email we would seek further clarification of the 
waiver 
of the non compliance of the CHSA by PWCS if the CBS is reintroduced. (Graham may ring me to explain). 

If you need to contact me I am available on the mobile number below. 

Best Regards 

Lance Muir 
General Manager Logistics & Corporate Affairs 

V V A L P  

Suite A, Level 6,77 Hunter Street 
Newcastle NSW 2300 
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